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† Sacraments † 

**Sacrament of Baptism—Baptism is a highly sacred event 
and deserves careful and complete readiness. Please contact 
the church office (336-629-0221) to register for the Baptism 
Preparation Class, which is done on a regular basis.                               
Parents must be registered and participating members                            
of our parish community 

**Sacrament of Marriage  -   Couples should contact the                    
Pastor (336-629-0221) at least 6 months prior to the wedding 
date for necessary preparation.   

**Ministry of the Sick— Please call the church  office                   
(336-629-0221) to inform us of an 
illness or hospitalization of a   
family member. Federal Privacy 
Law prohibits the hospital from 
giving room numbers, so we must 
have prior knowledge of a   patient’s room number before we 
visit the hospital. The Sacrament of Anointing is done upon  
request prior to surgery or a illness.                                                                                         

**Prayers for our Military—please call the office                           
(336-629-0221) to notify us of their Military Status  

********************************************                                                 
Out of respect for the Liturgy in which we partake, please 

turn off or mute all cell phones and pagers as you enter the 
Sanctuary of Our Lord.  If your Children are acting up, 

please take them to the cry room  in order not to disrupt 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

 *The Knights are looking for new                    

members to join their brotherhood.  Please               
contact Steve Gage or Chuck Lyon if anyone is 
interested. Steve #:301-318-7736 or Chuck at # 
336-736-4139   

COLUMBIETTES:  

The St. Joseph Columbiettes Chapter 10891 invites all             
ladies of the parish 17 years and older to 
join our worthwhile organization.  

Have you heard of the Columbiettes’ 
good works? We’re a nationwide                              
fraternity of Catholic ladies bonded with friendship 
and goodwill, doing charitable works, and sponsored 
by the Knights of Columbus. We hope you’ll                   
prayerfully consider joining this extended                            
family – and have some fun with us! 

Youth Group 
YOUTH GROUP MEETING  
5:30-7:30PM AT CHURCH 
UPSTAIRS EVERY OTHER 
SUNDAY OF THE MONTH  
ALL YOUTH OF AGES                
13-18 YEARS OLD ARE    
WELCOME!! COME ONE COME ALL!! 

PRAYERS FOR OUR PARISHIONERS &               
THEIR FAMILIES 

Please take a moment to pray for our parishioners needs, 

Illness, persona problems and our young men serving our 

country:   

Christopher Gardner, Lillian Hazelwood & 

Ramona Shepard, Colleen Greene, Flora 

Smith, Gary Hutchins, Ralph Evans, Jose 

Espiallet,   Monica Smith, Patrick Guarion, 

Raphael Guriel, Josefina Arellano, Laurie 

Wills, Jim White, Jose and Kevin                            

Seminarians from our church, JR Newsome, Mary                 

Matthews, Sara Dunmeyer’s daughter, Kevin Bennet, 

Donald Hills, Magdalena  Guillen, Kroeger Family,                     

Robert Barker                                                                               

Military:  Adolfo Angel Vasquez, Matthew Bryant 

Box Tops 
Please bring in your BOX TOPS for the Sisters who 
run the Academy for Pre-Schoolers. You can put 
them in the mail slot of the office door.  
  Thank you for your help  



LET’S GO GREEN                     

Recycle Update: 

With the success of the yard sale and 
resulting in recyclable items, the               
recycling is changing to reflect              
personnel adjustements and best future results.                
Recycling Submissins and turn ins are now scheduled for 
the first weekend of the month beginning November. A 
list of acceptable items is available in the office. 

 Again Thank You 
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Novedades del Reciclaje: 

Con el exito de la yard sale y resultando 
en articulos para reciclar, habra unos                   
cambios para mejor resultado en el              
futuro. La entrega de los articulos para reciclar sera el             
primer fin de semana de cada mes empezando Noviembre. 
Una lista de articulos adecuados para reciclar esta                    
disponible en la oficina.                                                                        
  Una vez más Gracias  

Children’s Choir and 
Youth Choir  

Are recruiting more members. We 
ask all parents to please consider 
your children joining this Ministry.  
Please contact the office or Ines 
Rivero for more information. 

“We are Called,”  

is the theme of the 2018 Diocesan Support Appeal. 
Bishop Jugis asks each of us to prayerfully consider a 

gift to the DSA as a way of serving Christ through               
service to thousands of Catholics in western North               

Carolina. Our DSA goals for this year is $31,398.00 
please help us to meat our goal soon. 

Thank you for your generosity. 
 

“Nosotros Estamos Llamados”  

es el lema de la Campaña Diocesana de Apoyo (DSA) 
del 2018. Nuestro Obispo Jugis pide que cada uno de 
nosotros considere en oración como participar en el  

trabajo de los ministerios diocesanos que sirven como 
las manos de Cristo a los miles de católicos en Carolina 

del Norte occidental. Nuestra cuota del DSA es de 
$31,398.00 porfavor  denos su apoyo para alcanzar 

pronto nuestra meta. 

Gracias por su generosidad.  

Let us Pray 
That all the violence may seize in 
our country. For the change of 

heart of those harboring violence 
against innocent victims. 


